
  So, despite injury and other difficulties we managed quite a lot in July!                                                                                                    

August / September 2014 

It is easy to write about August because we did not dance at all. Work commitments 

mean that some members can only holiday in August while for others it is peak work 

time with little time for dancing. Added to that the injuries the side carried in July 

and a well-earned rest was enjoyed by all. 

September opened with our AGM and a taster session to which a disappointing 

number of new members came (none!) Our last dance of the season, however, was a 

great success. 

We joined the fun at the Southdowns Festival at Bognor Regis. 

It was a lovely day: the sun shone, the crowds were large, we danced well (though we 

say so ourselves!) and we got to see the sea. We made new friends and had a really 

good time. 

Here are some pictures, many of which were taken by Gillian Asher. Thank you 

Gillian. 

Dancing in the Precinct 

 

 

 

with our new 

friends – The 

Martlet Sword and  

Morris men 

 



Knockhundred Shuttles and the Southern Steppers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is the ‘refreshment’ picture for the month! 

Closely followed by 

another, taken at the 

Oyster Catcher, Yapton, 

where we assembled for 

some very nice food and 

beer after a hard day 

dancing.(I’m told the 

chocolate Mousse was 

divine) 

 

A GOOD END TO THE SEASON 




